
 

 

 

Scholastic Book Club 2016 
 

Issue 1 must be entered online by 16/2/16. 
 
At SIPPS, we provide families with the opportunity to purchase books and other 
items for their children through the Scholastic Book Club. 
Twice a term a Scholastic Book Club brochure will be sent home with your child for 
you to read and make a decision about purchasing items. Book prices start at $1 and 
there are a great variety of books for all ages, abilities and interests. 
The school benefits from all purchases made by SIPPS families. We accrue reward 
dollars that are used to buy resources for our library. 
 

How do I order? 
All ordering is done online on the Scholastic Australia website using LOOP. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOOP eliminates the need for paper order forms being returned to school. The 
platform is linked to our school so we are able to track your order. Your book 
purchases are still sent to the school and are distributed to the students when they 
arrive. 
 If ordering for a special occasion, we are happy to hold the books at school for 
parents to collect. Always let us know if you would like to do this. 
If you have any questions or concerns throughout the year, please come and see me 
on a Thursday or Friday in the Library. 

 
Virginia Allman 
Teacher Librarian and Book Club Coordinator 
 


